
 

 

 

Please Print in the May 12 and 19th, 2022 
Editions of the Haddam News.  

 
 Zoning Board of Appeals  

Public hearing  

 

Zoning Board of Appeals, Haddam, Connecticut will hold a Public Hearing at the Haddam 

Town Hall, 21 Field Park Dr., Haddam, CT on May 26, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. to act upon the 

following item (s): 

 
a. Variance to allow a 20 foot free-standing pylon sign with internal illumination within the 

Tylerville Village district zone. Applicant: Kara Kennedy, Location: 1598 Saybrook Rd – Map 

49/lot 31-A 

 

 b. Variance to allow a side setback of not less than 5ft (20ft required) to allow construction  

of a garage along the southern property line. Applicant: Craig and Diane Murphy Location: 999 

Saybrook Rd – Map 31/lot 78 

 

 

Said applications are on file in the Land Use Office of the Town of Haddam.  
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